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October 18, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Consultant: 
 
It has come to my attention that the October 11, 2007 Consultant Solicitation Letter for the 
Intercity Bus Study project has conflicting dates in the cover letter and the Request for Proposal 
(RFP).  The correct response date is November 15, 2007, by 4:00 pm as stated in the RFP. 
 
Please refer to the original solicitation for project contact information.  The original solicitation 
may be found at: 
 
http://www.modot.mo.gov/business/consultant_resources/geninfodesignconsultans.htm 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Melissa A. Anderson, P.E. 
Design Support Engineer 

 
 


